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The Villas Landscaping Committee is made up of volunteers in our community, who serve the Executive Board 
by receiving and responding to residents’ requests for approval of their proposals to create or modify the 
landscaping immediately adjacent to their foundations, decks and patios. Our group deals mostly with projects 
involving plantings in mulch beds, some trees and some mulch bed ornaments. At times we offer advice to our 
homeowners. We also are the contact to whomever has the snow removal contract 

 

During this past year we have advised for preliminary and final approval to several project proposals, which are 
in keeping with our Landscaping Rules and Regulations guidelines, and also in line with township, county and 
state laws, which we are compelled to uphold. 
 

If you plan to change something in your current mulch bed and replace it with something that has been approved 
(see suggested shrub and flower list in the Landscaping Rules and Regulations guidelines), you do not need to 
submit a proposal. 
 

 

 
 

Current Landscaping Committee Members: 
 

 Glen Sheperd 
     Susan McKenna 
 Al Grau 
 Shirley Litrenta (ad hoc) 
  
 

If you are interested in joining our committee, please contact Joy Jackson at CAM (Community Asset 
Management); joyjackson@commpropmgt.com or landscaping@tvillas.org  
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